Marine Corps League Inc December 12, 2022
Colonel Phillip C Delong Det. 1267

11962 CR 101, Suite 302, PMB 112

The Villages, FL 32162

Dear Marine Corps League Inc,

On behalf of Combat Veterans to Careers, I would like to thank you for your
contribution of $1,000.00. Every dollar we raise goes directly to our
Veterans, your charitable donation will clearly assist in supporting a Combat
Veteran on his or her journey to make a successful transition to civilian life.

It is with contributions like yours that we are able to help our Veterans and
their families transition back into civilian life.

Thank you again for your contribution of $1,000.00. No benefit was
bestowed upon this donor in exchange for this contribution.... Other than the
joy of giving to an organization that supports Veteran programs at Combat
Veterans to Careers. We are a Tax-Exempt organization as described in
Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code; EIN# 45-5187087.

Please feel free to contact me at any time if you have further questions.
Our Sincere Thanks,

David Bootht

President, CEO, Founder
Combat Veterans to Careers

COMBAT VETERANS TO CAREERS
400 E. Gulf Atlantic Highway, Wildwood, Florida 34785 Phone: (352) 775-4008



